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26/10/05

The General Purpose Standing Committee No 4
of the NSW Legislative Council,

Parliament House,

Macquarie Street,

SYDNEY 2000

Dear Sirs and Madames;
Re;  Bonville Pacific Highway Upgrade — Bonville Highway Upgrade
Alternative Motorway Plan — Bongil Bongil National Park

Please find attached here-to a copy of my recent submission to Hon. Bob Debus MP,
Minister for the Environment.

Also a copy of Figure 3.3 from RTA Representations Report 1999. This figure is a
cynical and unethical Miss-representation of the ‘BEC Alternative Route’

I am the sole author of the ‘BEC Alternative Route’ submission to the RTA. I seek leave
to present to your committee, (at its Coffs Harbour hearings), a detailed explanation of
the significance of the RTA’s miss-representation of my proposal and their spurious
arguments against adopting the ‘environmentally friendly’ eastern route for the proposed
Motorway development through Bongil Bongil National Park.

I also wish to present all of the information contained within the attached submission to
Bob Debus to your committee.

I will prove to your committee that the RTA only pays cynical ‘lip-service’ to
environmental and conservation considerations.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.

I trust that your committee will make itself familiar with the details of the attached
submission prior to the Coffs harbour hearings 7 .
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